
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

   Board of Education 

 

FROM:  Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 

 

SUBJECT:  Transportation Services 

 

DATE:   January 24, 2017 

 

 

On July 28, 2015, the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 authorized the execution of a contract 

between Lakeview Bus Lines/Polar Express for the provision of Regular and In- and Out-of-District Special 

Education transportation for the 2015-16 and 2016-17 school years. 

 

Hence, the contract expires at the end of the 2016-17 school year.  

  

Therefore, the administration request permission to issue a request for proposal for Regular and In- and Out-of-

District Special Education transportation. 
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